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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 5:11 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Washington Place

�
�
From: Anne Richter [mailto:ahrichter108@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 1:55 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Washington Place 

Please vote no to the special permits and waivers on Washington Place. 

Between Austin Street and Washington Place it is unfair to the residents of Newtonville to impose these 
projects on our small village. The costs will be much more than projected in terms of students at the high 
school, traffic problems, and the apartments will probably have rents much higher than proposed.  

This is bad for Newtonville. 

Anne Richter 
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